
ELECTRICAL 
SAFETY RECALL 

 
Clipsal 413-WE, PR413-WE and MP413-WE Surface Sockets 

 
IDENTIFICATION: 
 
Clipsal 413 product with datecode 201348 are potentially affected.  Products were 
sold to and available for purchase from electrical wholesalers between dates of 
January 9, 2014 and February 21, 2014 (inclusive).   
 

HAZARD: 
 
Terminal colour identification has been reversed on some product.  If the Active and 
Earth wires are terminated to match the colours on the affected units, there is a risk of 
electric shock if the surface socket is used with a Class 1 (earthed) appliance. 
 
ACTION REQUIRED: 
 

1. Check your current stock of this product.   
2. Undertake a review of recent jobs done and assess all installations that might have 

used stock purchased or supplied in the relevant period, including risk assessments 
relating to installation and testing procedures, to determine whether physical 
inspection of product is necessary. 

3. Where risks are identified, remain suspected or cannot be assessed, a physical 
inspection of product will be required in order to ensure removal of affected product. 

4. Advise us the outcome of the inspection and return to us any defective product. 

For further information 
 

Firstly, see more detailed information on following pages. 
Subsequently, lease direct all calls and any queries concerning this recall to  

Website: clipsal.com/413recall   Phone: 1300 733 907 
 

See www.recalls.gov.au for Australian product recall information 
 


